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SANDOVAL COUNTY  
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

The Sandoval County Board of Commissioners will convene as a Committee of the 
Whole to attend the retirement ceremony for Sandoval County Fire Chief James 
Maxon, at 6 p.m. on Friday, February 22, 2019, located at Fire Station #21, 1 West 
Prairie Star Road, Bernalillo, NM 87004.  
 
The members of the Sandoval County Board of Commissioners present at this 
special event will not take action on any matter which is within the subject matter 
jurisdiction of Sandoval County. In addition, the Commissioners will not discuss 
any public business among themselves in numbers constituting a quorum or 
larger.  
 
For more on this event, call the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7538.  
 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: If you are an individual with a disability who is in need 
of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign or language interpreter, or any other form of Posted 
auxiliary aid or service to attend, please contact the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7500 
as soon as possible before the meeting date. 


